

PART 4: READING.

I. Fill in the gaps with the given word. There is one extra word.

brush	cavity	explains	nervous	happy	smile
-------	--------	----------	---------	-------	-------

Minh is very (1) and Dr Lai notices this . She (2) at Minh and tells him not to worry. She (3) one of his teeth has a (4) He has to (5) them regularly. After Dr Lai fills his tooth, Minh leaves. He is very (6)

II/Choose the suitable word to fill in the blank :

medicine - aksed - spinach - sick - went

Ba (1) to the doctor because he was (2) The doctor (3) Ba some questions. Ba said he ate some (4) last night. The doctor said he must wash the spinach carefully. It can be dirty. The dirt can make people sick. The doctor gave Ba some (5) to make him feel better.

III. Read the passage the do exercise below.

Today badminton becomes a very popular sports activity. It spreads quickly from the city to the countryside. People need only a pair of rackets, a shuttlecock, a net and small piece of land to play the game. Two or four players hit the shuttlecock over the net with their rackets. People can play badminton in their free time or in a competition. Now there are many badminton competitions and even a World Cup. One of the strongest countries in badminton is Indonesia.

1. Does badminton become a popular sport activity nowadays?

.....

2. What do people need to play badminton?

.....

3. Describe how people play badminton?

.....

4. What country is the strongest one in badminton?

.....

IV. Read and answer the questions.

In the summer holidays, Mr. Hung, Mrs. Lan and their children, Lan and Ba often go to the beach for two or three days. They always go to Vung Tau in the south of Viet Nam. They usually stay in a small house or a flat by the sea, but sometimes they stay in a hotel. Last summer they went to Nha Trang. They stayed at the Sunshine Hotel for three days. In the morning, Ba played soccer with his father on the beach. Lan and her mother walked long the beach and built sand castles. They visited Tri Nguyen

Aquarium and saw different kinds of fish there. They also bought a lot of souvenirs for friends.

1. Where does Lan's family often go for their summer vacation?

.....

2. How long do they often stay there?

.....

3. Where do they usually stay?

.....

4. Where did they go last summer?

.....

5. What did Lan and her mother do in the morning?

.....

6. Did they visit Tri Nguyen Aquarium?

.....

7. Did They bought a lot of books for their friends?

.....

PART 5: WRITING.

1. Rearrange the words to make full sentences.

1. skillfully / plays / Mr.Long / volleyball.

.....

2. did / go / why / the / last / Hoa / to / dentist / week ?

.....

3. They / too / it / didn't / a / because / was / have / TV / expensive.

.....

4. They / will / visit / next / Sunday / Ha Long Bay.

.....

5. He / often / football / plays / with / us.

.....

6. We / are / doing / English test / an.

.....

7. I / received / a letter / last week / from my mother.

.....

8. I / need / your / weight / to know.

.....

9. We / inside / should stay / at recess.

.....

10. Nam / and his friends / are, too / is hungry.

.....

11. Hoa / her aunt / doesn't like beef/ and neither does.

.....

II. Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means exactly the same as the original one

1. Children like picture-books very much.

→Children are interested

2. How heavy is she?

→What.....?

3. Why don't we listen to music ?

→Would you.....

4. How much is a kilo of beef?

→What

5. Let's go to the movies.

→What about

6. What is the price of the book?

→How much?

7. I didn't go to your house yesterday because of sickness.

→I didn't

8. What is Minh's height?

→How?

9. How heavy is the table?

→What?

10. 7. I didn't go to school yesterday because of illness.

→I didn't